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SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Sunday,	21	May	2017		
9:19:22	PM	
	
Dear	IPART	commissioner,	
	
I	am	writing	to	you	to	ask	for	a	fair	feed-in	tarriff	for	solar	energy.	Energy	
suppliers	should	be	required	to	pay	a	price	that	is	in	proportion	to	the	price	they	
sell	electricity	for	or	related	to	the	price	they	pay	other	electricity	generators.	
	
The	benefits	of	solar	generation	to	the	environment	and	towards	a	livable	future	
should	be	recognised	in	the	price.	Despite	what	our	current	government	
proclaims,	the	science	is	clear,	climate	change	is	real	and	the	more	attractive	it	is	
for	people	to	generate	clean	energy	the	sooner	we	can	stop	polluting	the	
environment	by	burning	fossil	fuels.	
	
Yours	Sincerely,	
	
Arthur	Sannen	
	
Arthur	Sannen		

	
Postcode:	2154	
	
	




